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OUT15/31143 
 
Mr Matthew Rosel 
Metropolitan Projects  
NSW Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY  NSW  2001  
 
Matthew.Rosel@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
Dear Mr Rosel, 
 

DPI response to the proponent’s Further Revised Res ponse to Submissions   
Stage 1C Remediation and Earthworks Project, Barang aroo (SSD6956) 

 
I refer to your email dated 27 October 2015 to the Department of Primary Industries 
in respect to the above matter. 
 
DPI is satisfied with the response provided and requests it is consulted in the 
development of the Groundwater Post-Cut off System Monitoring and Management 
Plan, particularly to ensure that the existing groundwater conditions are 
appropriately described. 
 
For further information please contact Janne Grose, Water Regulation Officer 
(Parramatta Office) on 8838 7505 or at janne.grose@dpi.nsw.gov.au. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mitchell Isaacs 
Director, Planning Policy & Assessment Advice 
6/11/2015 
 
 
 
 


